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DNREC EV

Delaware Defensive Tactics <kevinoutten1@gmail.com>
Fri 12/16/2022 11:37 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Good morning,

I am opposed to the banning of gasoline vehicles in favor of EV.

1. Not enough infrastructure to support
2. You will ruin small businesses engaged in auto sales
3. The average annual income of Delawareans is approximately 40k. A simple EV is cost prohibitive 
4. Banning things is un-American

Delawareans are better served by pragmatic employees and representatives. An all of the above
approach is a better option. Build the charging stations and make sure we can sustain EV use by those
that want them. Continue with fossil fuel vehicles for those that want them. That's the Delaware way.
Your position, and that of Governor Carney is not.

Respectfully Yours,

Kevin Outten
1SG (ret.)
OIF/OEF Combat Veteran
USCCA Counselor
NRA Instructor
IBJJF Black Belt
www.delawaredefensivetactics.com


